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The State AISHE Cell in collaboration with the AISHE Cell, University of Kashmir is

organizing a one-day Technical Workshop on 10th October, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. in the
Conference Hall, Gandhi Bhawan, University of Kashmir.

The objective of the workshop is to sensitize and provide technical assistance to
colleges and other institutions for uploading data on the AISHE web portal.

In view of the above, all Government and Private Colleges affiliated with the
University of Kashmir are informed to depute their respective College Nodal Officers
to attend the said workshop. The deputed officers shall also facilitate on-spot filling
and uploading of the DCF on the AISHE web portal, if required.

<

College Development Council
No F(AISHE Portal-Aff Coll \YCDC/KU/25 P é/

Dated:- 06.10..2025 -V \Y
S A\

Tel (Office):-0194-2272013 Fax (Office): 0194-2272013/2014



AISHE Cell
Directorate of Internal Quality Assurance (DIQA)
The University of Kashmir

Hazratbal, Srinagar

Nodal Officer

No.F(Workshop-AISHE)KU/25
29-09-2025

The Principals,
Private / Govt Colleges
Affiliated with University of Kashmir

Sir / Madam,

This is with reference to the communication received from the State Nodal Officer
of All India Survey on Higher Education (AISHE) regarding the uploading of web
based DCF of their respective Institutions / Colleges on the AISHE Portal and
organizing one day workshop for Nodal Officers of colleges affiliated to University
pf Kashmir and Universities that fall under Kashmir Division.

In this connection, the State AISHE Cell in collaboration with the AISHE Cell,
University of Kashmir is organising one day technical workshop on 10-10-2025 at
10:00 a.m. in the conference hall of Gandhi Bhawan. University of Kashmir. The
workshop is aimed to sensitise and provide technical support to the Colleges and
other institutions to upload the data on AISHE web portal. The Technical Team of
Ministry of Education, Govt. of India and NIC will also attend the workshop and
provide the necessary training to the participants.

It is requested to please depute your College Nodal Officers to the University to

attend the said workshop and on spot filling- up and uploading the DCF on
AISHE web Portal (if needed).

For any query please feel free to contact the AISHE Cell of DIQA or write us on
diqa@uopk.edu.in.

A line of confirmation will be highly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

ST R e
Prof. M.A. Shah

Copy for information to:-
1. Director RUSA / State Nodal Officer (AISHE), Civil Secrerariat, Srinagar.
2. Dean, College, Development Council with the request to direct your office
10 circulate the above letter among all affiliated colleges.
3. Special Secretary to Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor Jor kind information of
Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor.
Media Advisor, University of Kashmir.
Chief Proctor, University of Kashmir for his information and needful
All concerned.
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